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Scott Point Drinking Water System: 
The report for the 10-year well inspection (completed in November) recommended that brushing 
and surging of the well take place in the next 2 years due to the numerous corrosion points noted 
in the casing. Consideration will also be given to drilling a new well due to the age and location of 
the existing well. 
 
Kincardine and Bruce Energy Centre Wastewater Lagoon System: 
Year-end reporting for 2019 was completed with Environment Canada. 
 
Bruce Energy Centre Wastewater Lagoon System: 
The Maple Street Sewage Pumping Station in Tiverton by-passed during the heavy precipitation 
event on January 11. The Ministry of the Environment, Conservation and Parks Spills Action 
Centre and Environment Canada have been notified. There were no anticipated adverse effects on 
the environment. 
 
Kincardine Waste Management Centre Leachate Treatment Facility: 
A sample collected on January 14 had a Total Suspended Solids level that exceeded the maximum 
allowable limit of 20 mg/L. The Ministry of the Environment, Conservation and Parks was notified 
and resampling procedures initiated. The resample result was 7 mg/L. 
 
 
Donna Hardman 
Compliance Officer 
Water/Wastewater 
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